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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Willow class – Visit to the Hawk Conservancy Trust – Monday 10th November 2025 
 
In connection with the children’s current interest in the story ‘Owl Babies’, we have arranged to take 
Willow class to the Hawk Conservancy Trust in Andover. We will be taking part in an Introduction to 
Owls workshop as well as watching a flying display. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 
9:00am. Please ensure that your child is in school by 8:45 in order that we can leave promptly. We will 
return before the end of the school day. 
 
The children should wear trousers (jeans, joggers or leggings are fine) and wellies, with a long sleeved 
t-shirt and school sports hoodie or jumper. Please also provide your child with a packed lunch and 
drink, in a backpack. We will be out in the open all day so a warm, waterproof coat is also essential. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £24.20 for this trip, this can be paid on Arbor. Please 
note - when an activity cannot be sufficiently funded, it may have to be cancelled. 
 
This trip has now been added to your child’s Arbor account. Please go onto the Arbor App / Parent 
Portal, and find this event under “trips”. By consenting for your child to take part on this trip, you are 
consenting to the following: 
 
I agree to my child taking part in the trip to the Hawk Conservancy Trust. I confirm that there are 
no medical reasons why he/she cannot take part. In the event of illness or accident I consent to 
any necessary medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. 
 
If we need to contact you on the day, we will use the contact details we hold on Arbor, unless you 
inform us of alternative details for this day.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Willow Class Team 
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